
Meeting and program at: 
7:30 p.m. Friday, April 22, 2016 

Northborough Historical Society, 52 Main Street 

The event is free and open to the public. 

The next meeting of the Northborough Historical Society will  

feature Megan MacNeil speaking on “The Lost Art of Etiquette.” Focusing 

on the 1880s to the 1940s, Ms. MacNeil,  

Registrar of Historic New England Association,  

will use journals, diaries and letters to discuss dining room and parlor  

etiquette, letter writing, how to pay a visit, calling cards and other  

behavior expected of the different members  

of the family and household staff.   
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